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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/07/2023  17:16:412023/2435/P OBJ Tom Symes for 

Belsize Society

Belsize Society objects to this application. The raising of the roof height would be unacceptable in the 

Conservation Area 

The proposed roof lights on the front slope of the roof in the Conservation Area

should not be approved.

The side stair rooflight is unacceptable, and the large roof light would be very intrusive in the Conservation 

Area.

Large rear dormer is unacceptable, it would be very intrusive and much larger than other neighbouring roof 

alterations.
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